
Villas at Newfound Harbor 

Newsletter—February 2020  

Officers: 

President:- Kris Hestad 

VP- Roger Gubin 

Sec/Treas- Leann Ferri 

Adm. Asst- Jeanie Hayman 

Next Meeting: March 2, 

7 pm At the Pavilion 

Congratulations go to: 

First Place—Noelia & Aldo (corner of Kessler and Suzanne) 

Second Place—Ben (corner of Kessler & Rosiland) 

Third Place—Victor (Rosiland) 

Honorable Mention—Cynthia (Kenneth) 

Thank you to our judges  Arthur, Kayden, and Mikael  

2019 Holiday Lights Contest 

Winners 

NEIGHBORHOOD  YARD SALE  AT  THE  PAVILION - 

Or at your home 

MARCH 28, 2020,  8 a.m.  

Reserve your space at the Pavilion—First Come Basis 

By calling Jeanie—321-459-1343 



Upcoming Projects and Events 

 1. Replace missing fence at N. Rosiland Common Area 

 2. Repair damaged roof at the Pavilion 

 3. Replace lighting at Pavilion  

 4. Replace lighting at neighborhood entry 

 5. Yard Sale on March 28 

 6. Annual Meeting—May 4 

 

Special thanks go out to:  

Linda & Victor on N. Rosiland - 

Thank you from all your neighbors for 

removing the trash/eyesore from the  

Common area. 
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Recently Completed Projects 

1. Removal of invasive Pepper Trees from around lake 

2. Repainting of road markings 

3. Alligator and Snake Warning signs installed around lake 


